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Mercy Day Service

On Wednesday, September 24, our school celebrated its Mercy heritage and values with our annual
Mercy Day Celebration. Students learned about the school’ raots, learning about Catherine McAuley and
the history of the Sisters of Mercy, which helped dlarify our purpose and meaning as a Mercy school. We
also focused on the Critcal Concens of the Sisters of Hercy—Non-Violence, Anti-Racism, the Earth,
Women, and Immigration—by caling our community to action and advocacy.

The celebration also featured the annual presentation of our Model of Mercy Award. Each year, 2
faculty and staff member, sophomore, junior, and senior are nominated for this prestigious award,
recognizing them as Christan leaders who embody our core values: faith, compassion, integrity, and
excellence.

Congratulations to the 20252026 Shayla Roberts-Long 21 and Katelyn
Models of Mercy Johnston 21 received the "Who Wl Tell
the Story?" Award! This recognizes and
honors alumnae who continue to live the
mission of Mercy beyond Assumption.

Elli Keeley-Fine '28; Kate Jarboe 27
‘Anna Conner '26; Aisinn Ryan 26

Faculty Members: vl and Katelyn co-founde:
Janet Adkins and Eileen Hoore Shayia and Katelyn co founded

CleandChange, a non-profit organization

taff Members: that protects the Earth and human rights

Kelsey Gunter 08 and Amy Koloff through education and action!




